
CCC Team: Evan Gilstrap, Kurt Hueg, Ben Kaupp, Mary Vanatta 

CCC Communiqué 
October 24, 2024 

News & Announcements: 
v New Certificate Application: At the October 22nd meeting, CCC approved the application for the 

following new certificate, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming 
meeting: 
! 


